30/10/2017

poOSt
i

Change of Sub Post Office at Dingli

MaltaPost would like to announce that the Sub Post Office at ‘Welcome Bazaar’, Frenc Abela
Square, Dingli, DGL 1081 will be closed for business as from 1 November 2017.

As from 2 November 2017, Dingli residents are invited to avail themselves of Postal services
from the new Sub Post Office in Dingli which will be situated in ‘L-Ghajn Stationery’ 100 Main
street, Had Dingli DGL 1837.

Within this Sub Post Office clients can avail themselves of numerous postal services such as
local and international ordinary and registered mail, sale of postage stamps, collection of
registered and bulky mail items as well as bill payments and money orders.

The Sub Post Office's opening hours are as follows:
Monday to Friday

7.00am —12.00pm, 4.00pm - 7.00pm

Saturday

7.00am —12.00pm



30/10/2017

Jinbidel is-Sub Ufficju ta’ Had-Dingli

MaltaPost tinforma lill-pubbliku li s-Sub Uffi¢¢ju tal-Posta li jinsab f* “‘Welcome Bazaar’, Frenc
Abela Square, Dingli, DGL 1081 se jinghalaq fl-1 ta’ Novembru.

Mit-2 ta’ Novembru 2017, ir-residenti ta’ #ad-Dingli huma mitluba juzaw is-Sub Uffi¢¢ju tal-
Posta ta' Had-Dingli li jinsab gewwa‘L-Ghajn Stationery’ 100 Main street, #ad-Dingli DGL 1837.

F’'dan is-Sub Ufficcju il-klijenti jistghu jingdew minn diversi servizzi postali bhall-posta lokali u
internazzjonali ordinarja u registrata, bejgh ta’ bolli tal-pustagg, gbir ta’ pakketti registrati jew
bulky kif ukoll hlas ta’ kontijiet u money orders.

[l-hinijiet tal-ftuh huma dawn:

Mit-Tnejn sal-Gimgha

7.00am —12.00pm, 4.00pm —7.00pm
Is-Sibt

7:00am —12:00pm



